
Ector County Independent School District
Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF NEW CANDIDATE FOR TRI-ETHNIC
COMMITTEE [BG-G]

DATE: January 23, 2007

The following Tri-Ethnic Committee candidate is recommended for your review and
consideration as an active member of the Tri-Ethnic Committee:

Hispanic Position Applicant

Yolanda Ramirez

********************
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the candidate as a viable
member as specified in the by-laws of the court order for the Tri-Ethnic
Committee.

********************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis Alma D. Guerrero
Superintendent of Schools Area 1 Superintendent


